
Dear all,  
 
Today your child is bringing home a paper bag with a letter enclosed explaining how we plan to celebration 
the King’s Coronation next Friday.  We hope you can  spend a little time encouraging your child to decorate 
the bag to return with a snack enclosed next Friday.  We have been practising a traditional dance and plan 
to enjoy the afternoon together on the field with music and games. 
 
We were very proud to be nominated for the Police and Crime Commissioners award for Cyber Ambassa-
dors.  Unfortunately we did not win on this occasion but are pleased to be recognised for the work that Mrs 
Baugh and our Cyber Ambassadors have been doing in school—see the certificate below! 
 
I am pleased to say we took delivery of a number of trees that we are planning to 
plant on and around the school field.  This includes four fruit trees that we think will 
make a lovely addition to the area.  Huge thanks to our site team Andy and Steve who 
keep the outdoor space looking so beautiful all year round! If you ever have any spare 
plants you want to donate please think of us! 
 
Have a lovely long weekend! 
 
Miss L Ovenden 
Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Monday 1st May—BANK HOLIDAY—NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday 3rd May—Year 1 visit to Marwell Zoo 

Thursday 4th May—Year 4 visit to Ufton Court 

Friday 5th May—Coronation Tea Party 

Monday 8th May—BANK HOLIDAY—NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 9th May—Year 6 SATs begin 

Friday 19th May 9.15am—Alloa Class Assembly 

Thursday 25th May 9.15am—Spinnaker Class Assembly 

Friday 26th May—INSET—NO SCHOOL 

Monday 29th May—HALF TERM WEEK 

Thursday 8th June—Year 6 swimming starts 

Thursday 22nd June Year R visit to Wellington Country Park 

Tuesday 27th June—Year 4 visit to Farnborough Hill—Empower Event 

Tuesday 4th July—Year 5 trip to Charmouth 

 

 

Headteachers Star Spotter:  Oscar, Alfie and Summer 

Smart award:  Olivia and Angel 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Sarvin & Lawson 

High Expectations: Louie & Mildred 

Friendliness: Bailey & Freyja 

Confidence: Frankie & Aneha 

Respect: Kevin & Niyah 

Fairness: Emma & Bushra 

This week has seen three football matches. On Monday the girls 

played a league game against St Peter's and narrowly lost 1-0. 

The girls were superb and were the width of a post away from 

securing a draw on the night. Thursday saw both the boys and 

girls teams play against Manor Junior. In atrocious weather con-

ditions the boys went down to a 3-1 defeat, whilst the girls put in 

their best performance of the year in a tense 0-0 draw. We are 

incredibly proud of all the children who represented the school 

this week.   

Petronas Class have been learning 

about pirates in their class.  Here 

are some of their lovely pictures! 


